
JOIN US FOR A PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE!
Thursday, May 18, 2023, from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.
Talkeetna Public Library, 24645 Talkeetna Spur Road 

PROJECT OVERVIEW

The Alaska Department of 
Transportation and Public Facilities, 
in partnership with the Federal 
Highway Administration (FHWA), is 
undertaking a project to enhance 
culverts and drainage infrastructure 
along the Parks Highway corridor 
from Milepost 99 to 163.

Parks Highway MP 99-163
Drainage & Culvert Improvements



MORE INFORMATION

Proposed Work
- Drainage improvements
- Culvert maintenance, replacement, and new 

installations
- Ditch grading
- Digouts and associated resurfacing
- Guardrail
- Signage
- Utility relocations
- Clearing and grubbing

Project Phasing
The project is being developed in phases for design 
and construction. 

- Phase 1 will replace 10 culverts in critical 
condition.

- Phase 2 will replace the 144-inch culvert at 
Railroad Creek (MP 128.5) with a bridge.

- Future project phases will address roughly 200 
remaining culverts in the project corridor. 

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, carried 
out by DOT&PF pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated November 3, 2017, and executed by FHWA and DOT&PF.

Design Project Manager
DOT&PF – Prelim. Design & Env.
Tel: 907-269-0543

Project Website:
https://dot.alaska.gov/
creg/parks99-163/

STAY UP TO DATE
Heather Campfield, IAP²
Public Involvement Lead
HDL Engineering Consultants, LLC
Tel: 907-746-5230
E-mail: hcampfield@hdlalaska.com
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PHASE 2: RAILROAD CREEK BRIDGE IMPROVEMENTS 

PHASE 1: TEN CRITICAL CONDITION CULVERTS
Design

Construction

Construction

Design


